
Dear Parents and Carers,   
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Friday 13th  October 2017  

Chief Executive Officer: Mrs Alison Nettleship 

Head of School: Mrs Rachel Dinnis 

Assistant Head of School: Mrs Julia Down  

 

Summer Reading Challenge  
 

These children took part in the Summer Reading Challenge run by Plymouth Library Service 
and received their certificates in assembly last week. They had to read six books and visited 
the library for lots of events and activities. 

Primary School Bake off  

Six year 5 children attended the STEM centre on Wednesday 

to take part in a Primary School Bake off. We are very 

pleased to inform you that one of our teams WON. Well done 

to Joshua M, Fletcher C and Erin C for gaining first place but 

also well done to Tavy O, Chloe W and Oli S for taking part 

and producing a lovely cake too.  

 



Important Dates 

 
23.10.17-27.10.17 - Half Term 

w/c 30/10 Bikeability & Balanceability 

13/10/17 PTFA Disco 

20/10/17 Individual Photos 

17/11/17 Children in Need 

08/12/17 PTFA Disco 

14/12/17 Christmas Lunch 

14/12/17 Christmas Fayre 

19/12/17 Christmas Jumper Day 

19/12/17 - Last Day of Term 

03/01/18 - New Term Starts  

Site Manager Area 

As you’re all aware that smoking on the School Premise is strictly forbidden this also 
includes e-cigarettes. 
We have however noticed that a few people are smoking close to the exit gate when 
dropping off and collecting children. Could we kindly ask you to refrain from this and 
if smoking, do so away from the gate. 
I am sure your cooperation in this matter will be gratefully appreciated 
from the children and our non smoking adults.  

Birthday treats 

Please be reminded that if you are 

providing a cake or treats for a 

child’s birthday this needs to be 

pre cut / portioned out in 

advance and wrapped. 

Many thanks  

Forest School Area 

Please refrain from talking to the      

children through the fence during 

the school day as this is 

very disruptive to their 

learning.  

Kai L has paid for the privilege of appearing on this weeks newsletter. 

He says that his dream job is to be a racing driver or a footballer. 


